## **Summer Newsletter 2022**

## **Norham class**



Dear Parents and Carers,

It was fantastic to see the students back after the two weeks holiday and lovely to hear what they had been up to during their break from school.

This term we shall continue to focus on our four areas of the Preparation for Adulthood curriculum: Friends, Relationships and Community, Good Health and Wellbeing, Independent Living Skills and World of Work.

Students will continue to engage in lots of community-based learning, including shopping, community sports and café visits where the pupils will have the opportunity to transfer their communication and numeracy skills into a functional community setting.

Within enterprise students will continue to run our staff tuck shop on a weekly basis and make a range of products to sell within our 'pop up' shops. With the money raised from this, students will be able to choose an end of term activity to participate in.

In "understanding myself and the world around me" students will focus on plants and growing. Within this we will be planting and caring for a range of plants including cress, beans and sunflowers and completing weekly diaries to make records of what we observe happening.

Throughout this term we will continue to work on ASDAN life skills challenge modules so our students can gain accreditation related to their learning. Following last terms success in work experience, we will also continue to explore options in school and community and preferences related to this.

Students will continue to engage in a weekly swimming session on Thursdays if you could please remember to send in swimming attire for this. Also, on a Monday students will engage in hiking or forest school sessions so appropriate clothing and footwear will continue to be required.

Please don't hesitate to contact us at any time.

Best wishes,

Michelle, Gemma and Norham class team

Class teacher	ОТ	SALT(interim)
Michelle Waugh	Michael Kelly	Mollie Henaghan
m.waugh@percyhedley.org.uk	m.kelly@percyhedley.org.uk	m.henaghan@percyhedley.org.uk
Gemma Thorby		
g.thorby@percyhedley.org.uk		